
Minutes of Watab Township Board of Canvass 

 

 

Watab Township held its Board of Canvass of the Annual Election following the Annual Meeting 

on Tuesday, March 10, 2015. The three supervisors and clerk were present when Chair Ed 

Kacures called it to order at 10:30pm. 

 

The results of the election are as follows: 

 

1. Total of 34 voters 

2. Treasurer Eileen Saldana re-elected to a two-year term with 32 votes; 1 write-in vote for 

Sandra Saldana 

3. Supervisor Lloyd Erdmann re-elected to a three-year term with 34 votes 

 

A motion was made by Supervisor Gondeck, seconded by Supervisor Lloyd Erdmann, and 

passed to approve these election results. 

 

The Board of Canvass adjourned at 11:10 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Clerk Pat Spence 


